



Dear friends,

Here we are at our annual "rendezvous" for the Panettone of Solidarity.

Going to school is "normal" for the boys and girls in our society, as is eating, sleeping in a bed, playing and participating in sports. With the Christmas campaign for the panettone of solidarity we want to reach a small group of girls for whom the possibility of studying is not a given; getting an education is a dream that can come true only thanks to your contribution.

In Tanzania, less than a third of girls who complete primary school also complete secondary school. Over 15,000 girls drop out of school every year due to pregnancy. For them, no education, no freedom, no future. Help us change and promote the initiative:

## "In school to change the world"

We at CSJ Missioni, alongside the Sisters of St. Joseph, work in southern Tanzania to remove the obstacles that prevent village girls from getting an education.

The 2024 Christmas Campaign continues its commitment to providing the brightest young women in the Songea district with scholarships for high school and college.

Educated girls become educated women, capable of contributing to the development of their communities and the entire country.

Your gesture of solidarity can open this path for them.

Like last year, the elegant ethnic packaging is made by migrant women from the NewHope Cooperative in Caserta, outside of Rome, who will receive part of the proceeds. In this way CSJ Missioni supports the path to empowerment and autonomy that these women are pursuing here in Italy where they have found asylum and another homeland.

To reserve panettoni you can call +39 338 8764285, send an email to marianataliabardi25@gmail.com, or contact one of the volunteers you know.

We wish you and your loved ones all the best.

CSJ Missioni Onlus